Freetown Soil Conservation Board
Minutes of Site Inspections
Wednesday, May 20, 2015

At 9:00 a.m., the clerk was present at 9 Copicut Road along with Ken Rezendes, who would be speaking on
behalf of both the Rezendes and Borges permits as Peter Borges was not available. No board members were
present. After several phone calls to board members and/or the Town Hall, it was determined that no board
members would be attending the inspections. Mr. Rezendes offered to show the properties to the clerk
anyhow, and although that offer was appreciated, the clerk stated he was not versed in what the Soil Board

does and would not know what to look for.

This is a True Record by me.
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